
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rick Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2010 1:59 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: BSTA-20100202AAB K28IL New Orleans 
 
 
   Please amend this STA application to note under engineering this a 
digital station STA and that a Stringent Mask Filter will be used. 
 
Thank You, 
Richard C Goetz 
R & L Media Systems Inc 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 


